Minutes ARE August 14, 2013
General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by James WJ2K
Members present:  
James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Juha NI2M, Jozef Balint, Pete KC5IMZ, Joe KE5DUP, Dick K5SHT, Archie K5ABZ
Minutes:   
Al made a motion to accept the minutes of the June 2013 with the correction of Pete made motion on treasurer report, seconded Al by Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 6-1-13 to 7-31-13.  We had no transactions for the months of June and July, leaving us with a balance of $1545.91.  Pete made a motion, seconded by Juha.  Motion passed.
Old Business:  
We did not have a formal meeting in the Month of July.  Members if they wanted, could attend an awards presentation from the Presidential Volunteer Awards.

James showed the sign for the club that Joe had made.

New Business:
Joint Club Meeting is on September 14, 2013 at 10 am in Hurst Fire Station #2.  Located at 837. W. Pipeline Road.  The talk-in frequency will be 147.100 MHz PL 110.9.  

Public Service Cowtown Classic Bike Ride on September 14.  To work this event go to www.tarrantraces.org. 


The next Radio test will include WinLink.  The date is not set yet.


James and Chris took a class on Aug 10 in Denton County on Auxiliary Emergency Communications. 


Members asked that the minutes be posted to the Yahoo Group.  Chris will take care of this starting in August.  If you are not on the Yahoo Group ask Chris to help you get signed up.


Al mentioned that we should extend a Honorary Membership to the Radio Club to police officers and city officials that have a radio license.  This will be a non-voting.  Dick made motion to create a Honorary Membership, Pete seconded, motion passed. One member opposed.

At the last joint club meeting, one of the clubs mentioned that you could go the FCC website and download who has a radio license in the City of Euless.  James wants to try to get more membership.  Also with this, we need to come up with ideas to draw in more members with some of the event we do and can also do.

October 5 is open house at the Police Department.  Dick will look into setting up a special event station for this event.  It was talked about setting up a few HF stations with at least.

Does anyone know where the power supply is that was in the shack?  It is silver and has a small rack on the top.


James has put together a rough draft of the Operations Manual for the Club.  He wants to know what other information we need to include and other topics.

Chris brought up that we should inventory all club property including serial numbers.

VE testing is available if you want to get your ticket or upgrade, send Chris an email if you want to take a test after the meeting.  He needs to get the testing info and the VE’s together.  ke5kpc@gmail.com
Motion to adjourn was made by Dick at 20:04, seconded by Pete.  Motion passed 
Minutes are submitted by:
Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
